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We are aware there is a chance either King Campus or Newnham Campus will see a

significant increase in picket line activities on Monday, Oct. 6.

If this happens, all in-person classes and services based at that campus will move online.

The buildings will remain open. All classes and services will return to their regular delivery

mode on Tuesday, Oct. 7. 

Classes and services at other campuses will not be affected.

Please check your email or MySeneca first thing on Monday morning for an update. We

should know by 7 a.m. or shortly thereafter if we need to move activities online. 

Thank you for your patience and understanding. 
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